
Judy Whatley 
 
(Email Submission)

Dear Mr. Rocket,

I'm writing to urge you to reject the permit to allow the use of imidacloprid in Willapa Bay and
Grays Harbor.

There is a warning label on this product that says "Do Not Use Near Water"...so why would you
consider spraying it on oysters???? 

I'm the daughter of an oysterman and both grandfathers ran oyster houses on the Chesapeake Bay,
so I know the concerns of oyster growers but this is not the answer.

Please deny this request!

Judy Whatley

Judy Whatley
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